
  away 2210 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  away 2210 # zemioo {dzay-mee-o'-o}; from 2209; to injure, i.e.
(reflexively or passively) to experience detriment: -- be cast
{away}, receive damage, lose, suffer loss.[ql

  be 2210 # zemioo {dzay-mee-o'-o}; from 2209; to injure, i.e.
(reflexively or passively) to experience detriment: -- {be} cast
away, receive damage, lose, suffer loss.[ql

  cast 2210 # zemioo {dzay-mee-o'-o}; from 2209; to injure, i.e.
(reflexively or passively) to experience detriment: -- be {cast}
away, receive damage, lose, suffer loss.[ql

  damage 2209 # zemia {dzay-mee'-ah}; probably akin to the base
of 1150 (through the idea of violence); detriment: -- {damage},
loss.[ql

  damage 2210 # zemioo {dzay-mee-o'-o}; from 2209; to injure, i.
e. (reflexively or passively) to experience detriment: -- be
cast away, receive {damage}, lose, suffer loss.[ql

  lose 2210 # zemioo {dzay-mee-o'-o}; from 2209; to injure, i.e.
(reflexively or passively) to experience detriment: -- be cast
away, receive damage, {lose}, suffer loss.[ql

  loss 2209 # zemia {dzay-mee'-ah}; probably akin to the base of
1150 (through the idea of violence); detriment: -- damage,
{loss}.[ql

  loss 2210 # zemioo {dzay-mee-o'-o}; from 2209; to injure, i.e.
(reflexively or passively) to experience detriment: -- be cast
away, receive damage, lose, suffer {loss}.[ql

  receive 2210 # zemioo {dzay-mee-o'-o}; from 2209; to injure, i.
e. (reflexively or passively) to experience detriment: -- be
cast away, {receive} damage, lose, suffer loss.[ql

  suffer 2210 # zemioo {dzay-mee-o'-o}; from 2209; to injure, i.
e. (reflexively or passively) to experience detriment: -- be
cast away, receive damage, lose, {suffer} loss.[ql
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